

To

**Presidents of All IWGA Member Federations** 

Copy to:

**IWGA ExCo Members, Nominating Committee Members** 

**IWGA PRESIDENCY - 2014 to 2018** 

9 January 2014

Dear President,

As you will have seen from the list of Executive Committee candidates circulated to you last month, we have an encouragingly high number of high-quality nominations for most of the posts, including the post of President.

After careful consideration, I have decided that this gives me an opportunity to stand down at our AGM in Belek this coming April. After a quarter of a century serving the IWGA first as Acting President and then as President, I believe that the time is now right for me to pass the baton to a successor. Naturally, I will continue to help and support that person in whatever way he considers appropriate.

It has been a great privilege and a pleasure for me to serve the IWGA and its Members during all these years, and I will certainly enjoy remaining closely associated with The World Games in the years ahead.

I look forward to seeing you in Turkey in April, if not before, and in the meantime I will of course continue to give full attention to planning for the 2017 Games in Wroclaw and making initial preparations for the 2021 bidding process.

Best wishes,

Ron Froehlich
President IWGA

Ron Froehlich
President IWGA

3600 Dunbarton Drive Birmingham, AL 35223 United States of America TEL +1 205 879 19 77 FAX +1 205 871 12 39 MOB +1 205 447 99 00 r.froehlich@theworldgames.org www.theworldgames.org

